
 

 

 

 

MUFTI DAY & SCHOOL DISCO    
Friday 18th October 2019 

 
Dear All 
 
It’s time for our children to have fun & party at the FRIENDS School Disco on Friday 18th October.  
As a thank you to all of the children for taking part in the Byfleet Running Festival and raising 
£2118.90 (pre gift-aid) we would like to invite all the children to come to school in Mufti on this day.  
This will then be followed after school by lots of fun at the Disco which will be starting at the 
following times: 
 
KS1   4pm to 5.30pm 
SIBLING SWAP 5.30pm to 6pm 
KS2    6pm to 7.30pm 
 
Tickets for the School Disco are £4 per child, which includes a hot snack of one of the following – 
‘Byfleet Banger’ free range hot dog, a vegetarian hot dog or a slice of margarita pizza (gluten free 
option also available).  Those who come along will also leave with a slice of cake!  For KS2 ONLY 
there will also be a good old fashioned tuck shop selling sweets and the option to buy extra 
portions of pizza and hotdogs.  To save on waste PLEASE CAN ALL THE CHILDREN BRING 
THEIR OWN WATER BOTTLES, although water will be available.  
 
KS1 have a local children's entertainer, Zara, from Koala Parties taking them on a Superhero 
adventure with lots of fun games and music.  We would love to see all the little SUPERHEROES 
have a fantastic time and if they would like to dress up they are more than welcome to do so, 
although it is not compulsory!  We have lots of fancy dress outfits in the uniform shed, so no-one 
needs to miss out.   KS2 will also have a brilliant time too with party games and great music to 
dance to.   
 
To reserve your child’s place please buy a ticket on line using the following link www.pta-
events.co.uk/fbps and choose the School Disco event.  You will be able to select either the KS1 
or KS2 Disco and then on the following screen choose the food choice you would like your child to 
have.  We promise our new event ticket platform is easy to use but you will need to register 
yourself to get started. 
 
As always we would like to thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing the 
children have fun at the disco next week. 
 
Best wishes 
 
The Friends of Byfleet Primary School 
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